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This event held at South Seattle Community College on a Sunday. This event was a good investment as it allowed us to expose TESC to this community. Majority of people who stopped by our vendor table were interested in the RCBD program. However, exposure to our graduate program was an important component adjacent with the RCBD it was easy for patrons visiting our material to recognize the connection from RCBD to the MPA Tribal Governance program. 
It will serve our native programs well for us to work together at events because patrons appreciated the fact that we were able to discuss with them strategies in pursuing their higher education goals. 
In the future, it would be advantages for us: 
· Bring along a table cloth with TESC logo on it
· Include business cards from the general cohort

· Bring personal refreshments (although food was available at no cost it may serve us to be prepared in the event future gatherings may not offer the refreshments)
· Take a count of material prior to event and inventory when done, allow us to ascertain how much material was dispersed
